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		Hello All,
Back on October 6th you were sent an email letting you briefly know that my health was not well and that I have not been functional. I did state that I was not yet healthy enough to be back at work but that I would try to find a way to make everything work for us. Over the past two weeks we have tried to find a medication to get the nausea, vomiting, and extreme fatigue under control to no avail. Most days at this point I sleep all day due to the side effects from the medications.
I was stubbornly hopeful that we could find a way to patch me up and allow me to be functional for all you wonderful authors and illustrators, but the time has come to understand my limitations and close Hurn Publications.
You’re receiving this email because you are a published children’s author or illustrator through Hurn Publications. As of today, October 24th, 2021, Hurn Publications is considered closed. Your books are in the process of being removed from all book-selling systems and we’ll have to wait 30 business days to find out what sales may have happened during this time frame. Your October 1st statements will be included in the final statement 30 business days from now, which is due to be in the mail by December 3rd, 2021. 
This email will suffice as a formal statement of the dissolution of our contract, releasing all manuscript rights back to you, the author.
Since your novel has already been published, this means the manuscript was already edited, please feel free to use the edited manuscript. We will not be enforcing the portion of the contract that requires you pay to use it.
The only portion of the contract we are required to enforce is the portion about the book cover. Because those images are legally licensed for up to 350,000 copies through another company, you will be required to purchase those rights from us should you want to continuing using your book’s current cover. The current market value for the paperback, hardback and ebook covers is $350.00. To make this easier, we are happy to allow this cost to come out of whatever author royalties you may have. You will have to reply to this email to let us know if you want to purchase the rights to the book cover and how you’d like to pay. 
As of today, October 24, 2021, your contract is voided, and all rights return to you. The only portion of the contract that will remain intact after today (October 24th, 2021) are the Non-Disclosure Agreements. 
I wish you all the absolute best, and sincerely hope you either find another publisher or publish your wonderful stories on your own.
Respectfully,
Meaghan Hurn & Team
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